
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: 'Samuelriversjr@aol.com'Samuelriversjr@aol.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2013 6:45:15 PM
Subject: Governor Haley

Dear Rep. Rivers,

Thank you for extending a kind invitation for Governor Haley to speak on October 10th at 6:00 pm. 
We appreciate your patience as we work on the schedule for that time, and the Governor is looking 
forward to the opportunity to speak at the event. Please confirm our attendance, and may you and I
work on the details for the event? Our office typically likes to review any written or promotional
material as well before distribution.

Please let me know if you have any questions or to discuss further - I may be reached at 
803-734-5151.

Thank you,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler, Governor Nikki Haley
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